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Dear (Respondent Name])- 
Thank you for participating in the telephone interview for the CHW certification information collection. The information you shared will be instrumental in better understanding effective strategies and potential challenges to state-level actions and organizing structures relevant to CHW certification.   
If you have any questions regarding the information collection, please contact Erika Fulmer, Division for Heart Disease and Stroke Prevention, Centers for Disease Prevention and Control, by phone (770-488-5334) or email (efulmer@cdc.gov).  Thank you so much for your time and effort. 
Regards,
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